March 27, 2014

A joint meeting of the Wareham School Committee, Board of Selectmen and Finance Committee was held on Thursday, March 27, 2014, at 7:00 p.m. in the Multi-Service Center, Room 320.

School Committee present: Geoff Swett, Michael Flaherty, Rhonda Veugen, and Cliff Sylvia who arrived at approximately 7:30 p.m. as well as Superintendent Kimberly Shaver-Hood and Business Manager, Michael MacMillan. Absent: Kenneth Fontes

Board of Selectmen present: Peter Teitelbaum, Alan Slavin, Steve Holmes, Patrick Tropeano, Judith Whiteside as well as Town Administrator, Derek Sullivan.

There was a quorum of the Finance Committee present.

Each board chair called its meeting to order.

Discussion of FY'15 Budget

Chair MacDonald of the Finance Committee gave a preamble.

Mr. Sullivan, Town Administrator, presented power point slides on the town's budget for FY2015 and five year projections.

Questions were asked by members of the boards.

The meeting adjourned at 8:30 p.m.

Respectfully submitted: Make the

List of documents:

DRAFT Wareham FY15Budget (Original, Override, Balanced) Town of Wareham FY 2015 Budget and 5 year projections